
Travel Protocols Update

 
Dear Members of the San Roberto Community:
 
With the goal of continuing to take care of the health of our community and anticipating
the upcoming holidays, we share the latest updates from the CDC that we align
ourselves with regarding travel for vaccinated people.
 
Employees or Students who are fully vaccinated:

Employees or students traveling nationally or internationally by plane or any
means of transport who are fully vaccinated and without symptoms will not
require the SARS-CoV-2 viral detection test.
Upon return from the trip, the student or employee who does not have
symptoms of illness may return to the school in-person modality without the
need to isolate.
It is important that students and employees who have traveled, send their proof
of vaccination to the school Health Department. 

Employees or Students (all grade levels) who are NOT fully vaccinated:
Upon returning from a trip, all students and / or employees who are not fully
vaccinated, must remain 72 hours in isolation and present a negative PCR test
at the end of the isolation period to return to school.

We remind you that the use of a face mask and social distancing continue to be, in
addition to the vaccine, the most effective means of protection.
 
We trust the community's ethics and responsibility to continue protecting each
other.
 
Hortensia Prieto
ISR General Director
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